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Upcoming tour dates, meetings for Roseway 
Heights families 
Dear Future Roseway Heights Middle School Families: 

If you missed the community meetings, there are still opportunities to get a 30-minute tour of 
Roseway Heights Middle School and meet Principal Kathleen Ellwood.  Because the school will 
be closed all summer for construction, this will be the last opportunity for a tour until the third 
week of August. 

Here are the dates and times for school tours: 

• Monday, June 11: 3:30 p.m., 4 p.m., 4:30 p.m., 5 p.m. 

• Tuesday, June 12: 3 p.m., 3:30 p.m., 4 p.m., 4:30 p.m., 5 p.m., 5:30 p.m., 6 p.m., 6:30 p.m. 

In addition, we are planning to other events: 

• Monday, June 11: We will be holding a meeting in the Roseway Heights Middle School library, 
from 5:30-7 p.m., to discuss 2018-19 planned school events based upon the feedback we 
received during our community meetings. All are welcome to attend.   

• Tuesday, June 26:  We will be planning our student orientations, which will occur in late 
August.  All are welcome to attend the meeting, with runs 8-11 a.m., and help lend a hand in 
planning this exciting event.  

Each of our feeder schools had assemblies to show a virtual tour of Roseway Heights and 
provided a question and answer session for students. Also of note: 

• Students are receiving order forms for our new logo T-shirts.  
• Students will be receiving forms showing between eight and 12 elective options for 

most students. Students will have the opportunity to preview these options and make a 
selection before the end of school.  

 


